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To whom it may concern  
 
I strongly object as to the the reasons being whitstable is a seaside town and further development will increase the 
pollution in the area aswell as overcrowding, to get to see a medical practice it's difficult as it is needless to say the 
strain it will put on the Healthcare system and its employees, development will destroy the fauna and flora 
furthermore in the area, more waste and illegal dumping will further more be a foreseen problem, more 
development will bring more vehicles which will increase the risk of accidents and increase the risk to pedestrian. 
 
Kins 
Regards 
Craig Williams  
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